
 

 

 

 

GSFC Sunday Worship Service Policy 

UPDATED - As of 19th September 2021 

 

As government restrictions continue to lift, we have updated our policy for Sunday worship services. We 

want to make sure that people attending our services feel safe and comfortable, and we therefore have a 

range of new measures in place. 

 

• Hand sanitiser will continue to be readily available in the building.  

• Face masks will become optional, but we will still encourage people to wear them. 

• We will continue to ventilate the building where possible.  

• The balcony upstairs and the right had side (as you enter the building) of the downstairs of 

the church will be reserved for those wanting to wear masks and keep socially distant. See 

green area of diagram below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Excluding the areas mentioned above, we will be bringing in more chairs downstairs to 

accommodate more people in the building.  

• We will continue to regularly clean all used areas of the church building.  

 

We will continue to review and assess this policy and adjust it, as necessary. 

Thank you for your co-operation.  


